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October 13, 2021 
 

Dear Residents of Monroe Manor, 
 
The City was advised today that Rieth-Riley will begin work this Friday and Saturday (weather 
permitting) on curbs, asphalt and driveway approaches for the Monroe Manor project. Work will 
begin on Parkview, moving through the neighborhood one side at a time. Please be advised that: 
 

• Curb Install - The machinery and concrete trucks will need the entire road for construction. 
During the day, while this work takes place, we ask that no car be parked on a road being 
worked on. After work hours, cars can return to their homes for the evening, then be moved 
back to a side road until curbs are complete. 

• Asphalt - After curbs are poured, the road will receive a layer of asphalt. Avoid any traffic 
on new asphalt for at least 24-hours. 

• Paving concrete driveway approaches -  Finally, after paving, driveway approaches will be 
poured one side of the street at a time. During this time, please park on the opposite side of 
the street. Avoid any traffic on new concrete for one-week. 
 

 
   
 

City Inspector and Customer Representative:  
Kevin Tracy at KTracy@CityofLaPorteIN.gov, 219.362.2327 
 

Engineering (Abonmarche) Representative:  
JD McPhail JMcphail@Abonmarche.com, 574.850.0195 
 

Construction Inspector (HRP Construction):  
Steve Oldfather at SteveO@HRPConstruction.com, 574.876.5279 
 

City LaPorte Wastewater & Stormwater:  
Jerry Jackson at JJackson@CityofLaPorteIN.gov or  
Lori Larson at LLarson@CityofLaPorteIN.gov, 219.362.2354 

 
The next few weeks will be busy. Thank you for your continued patience!  
Please call with any questions you may still have. 
   
 
 

Best, 
 

 
Jerry Jackson 
Wastewater Director 
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